
Cemetery Trustees 

Meeting 

June 12, 2019 
 

Meeting called to order at 5:38 PM. 

 

Present:  Bill Tiffany, Chairman; Connie St. Clair, Co-Chairman and Mike Mudge, 

Trustee 

 

Guests:  None 

 

1. We had a discussion about Dave and Bev Rollins cremation burial in “Pine Grove” 

cemetery. 

 

2. Connie and Bill changed one section of the fence on the east side of the “Sugar Hill” 

cemetery to make an access for mowing equipment.  

 

3. Ray Bank cut a tree on the outside of the northeast corner of the “Johnson” cemetery. 

 

4. Mr. Blair who abuts the “Pine Grove” cemetery on the west side, wants to cut down a 

tree on his side of the fence but needs a bucket truck to do it.  We told him the truck 

would not be allowed in “Pine Grove” cemetery and that the tree would have to be taken 

down with ropes.  

 

5. The relatives of the people buried at the Eaton/Winslow lot were told they could not plan 

lilac bushes at the grave site, by Connie St. Clair. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:20 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

William F. Tiffany, 

Chairman  & Recording Secretary 

 


